
 
(Incorporated Association not for Gain) 

 

GREENPARK NURSERY SCHOOL 

 

4th Avenue & 5th Street, Parkhurst, Johannesburg - P.O. Box 84054, Greenside 2034 

Telephone: 011 442-9128, Fax: 086 425 1948 

 email: pauline@greenpark.co.za. website:  www.greenpark.co.za 

 
 

 

 
 

NEWSLETTER 5 APRIL 2019 

 

 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY WILLIAM! 
 

THEMES 

The whole school is learning about EASTER   

     
 PARENTS’ SOCIAL EVENING 

Thank you to everyone who attended our fabulous Parents Social Evening with Grant 

Lottering and thanks to Ginny for organising it – what an inspirational evening! 

 

ANNUAL FUNDRAISING FUNDAY 

The countdown has started for our fabulous annual Funday which will take place on Saturday 

8 June at the school. Look out for the sponsor forms which will go out next week and 

remember to pop some things into our prizes box at the gate. 

 

EASTER BREAKFAST 

Please join us at school tomorrow morning (Saturday 6 April) for our Easter Breakfast. The 

Yellow group parents have prepared some lovely things for us all so come along and join the 

fun. 

You need to bring: 

 -  your breakfast picnic – you may pack a picnic or skottel your breakfast 
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 -  all your breakfast equipment ie. Skottel, crockery, cutlery, mugs, cups etc. 

 -  picnic blankets 

We will provide: 

 -  Easter hats for the Easter Hat parade 

 -  Hot cross buns 

 -  Tea and orange juice 

 -  a coffee cart where you can buy delicious coffee and hot chocolate 

Time: 9am – 11am 

All are welcome, including extended family. 

There will be a few lovely raffles and tickets are available from the raffle table outside. 

Please pay Pauline. 

There is no cost for this morning – entrance is a box of marshmallow eggs for charity. 

 

HOLIDAY CLUB 

Michelle and William will be running their ever popular HOLIDAY CLUB during the April 

holidays. The club runs every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday during the holidays and 

booking is essential as places are limited. Please call Michelle on 083 406 1457 to book and 

for more details. 

 

SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 

We will close on Friday 12 April for the Easter holidays and return to school on Tuesday, 

 7 May 2019 

 

MOTHER’S DAY COFFEE MORNING 

Please diarise this very important date as it takes place as we return to school from our 

Easter break. Our Mother’s Day coffee morning will take place on Friday 10 May from 

7.45am – 9am. Come and enjoy a morning of spoiling by your children. 

 

PINNACLE COLLEGE 

Pinnacle College is a small affordable private school opening in Linden next year. They will be 

holding an Open Day on Wed 10 April 2019 and details are available on their website. 

 

PARENTS’ CORNER 

 

 
 


